
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

This term Year 6 will be encouraged to practise and apply their classroom learning to answering 
examples of SATs questions and therefore homework will reflect this.  Your child will be encouraged 
to complete a Maths and an English (Grammar or Comprehension) homework each week.  History 
and Geography homework will recommence after Year 6 SATs have been completed.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and cooperation in 
helping to encourage your child with their learning at home. 

Please note in your child’s homework book if your child needs any extra support with homework 
questions and a member of the Year 6 team will address any misconceptions with your child in 
school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Year 6 Team 


